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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Palm, Michael (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 9:59 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 284 Albert St S. Minutes 10-5-21.pdf

Good morning, I did not know at the time that this was a VB2 when I gave them permission to occupy the building. They 
had some exterior work that still needed to be completed. They where working ok getting that done at the time of the 
inspection. All of the other trades had their finals completed. All of the life safety items where in place and working at 
the inspection.  
 
Thanks, 
Mike Palm 
 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Monday, October 25, 2021 2:27 PM 
To: Palm, Michael (CI-StPaul) <michael.palm@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 284 Albert St S. Minutes 10-5-21.pdf 
 
Hi Mike, 
 
I am attaching a copy of the minutes from our hearing on Oct 5.  I followed up with Nathan Bruhn and he 
indicated that you were the inspector who approved owner to reoccupy the building.  Can you give us some more 
information how it got approved for reoccupation.  Marcia’s recommendation at the moment is forthcoming.  
NOTE:  Owner appealed the VB fee. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
Mai Vang 
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 

 

 
 
 


